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It is the policy of the Westerly Public School District (the “District”) to comply with any federal 
laws relating to the exclusion of parties from participation in federal programs and or receiving 
remuneration or compensation from federal funds if such party has been disqualified, suspend, 
debarred or otherwise excluded by the Federal government. 
 
The District shall not enter into any transaction, contract or agreement paid from federal funds 
to any employee or vendor who is debarred or suspended. 
 
For all contracts over $25,000 the District verifies that the vendor is not excluded or disqualified 
by checking the System for Award Management (SAM). 
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